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            March 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  
Below is the summary for this week: 

 
Data Total 

District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 7 6 0 1 

Percent of Cases this week 0.89% 1.39% 0.00% 1.20% 
Year to Date Cases*                 

(August 2020 – Present) 92 61 24 3 

Year to Date Percent of 
Cases 11.68% 14.09% 9.34% 3.69% 

   Change in Cases from Last 
Week   -2      -3   0 +1 

 
*Year to date, 79 households account for the 92 positive cases and the total number includes all 

students and staff. 
 
The district did identify 7 individuals in close contact this week, due to athletic activities. 
 
If you have any questions regarding COVID symptoms, testing options, or quarantine, please 
contact our school nurse Mrs. Jennifer Nelson. She can be reached by contacting your school 
office or jnelson@fvdistrict221.org. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Smith 
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